Teri Camery

From:

The Bennett's [the bennetts@codyjbennett.com]

Sent:

Tuesday, May 08, 2012 4:39 PM

To:

Teri Camery Subject: USE20120005

Hello,

I am writing with regards to Venietia Santana and USE20120005 (A Conditional Use Permit for placement of a permanent food vendor providing walk-up restaurant service) being considered this evening.

Unfortunately, my wife and I will not be able to attend the meeting tonight, however we wanted to voice our support for Venietia and her efforts. We both have known Venietia for several years, and in all of our dealings with her, both professionally and personally, she has been an upstanding citizen and community member. She tirelessly fights for small business owners, and is now stepping forward with her own. Further, as we live and work in the valley, we look forward to enjoying the new dining option. Venietia could be considered a "foodie", and subsequently we are excited to bring our business to her new food truck.

We ask you to please grant the conditional use permit for the food truck.

Thank you for your consideration,

Cody & Heather Bennett

the bennetts@codyjbennett.com

425-417-4073 cody's cell 907-723-9092 heather's cell http://shop.codyjbennett.com

http://adventure.codyjbennett.com